
NG3 Jimtown Newsletter - June 2019
Good Morning NG3 Jimtown Friends!

Before I share some needs we have and how we ended the school year with a big bang at Jimtown,
here are two links that I think will allow you to see how NG3 made a difference at our three partner
high schools here in Indiana this past school year.
 
1. Click HERE to hear what students had to say about their NG3 Huddle Group experience.

2. Click HERE to see how students were impacted through NG3 Huddle Group and NG3
Leadership programs this past school year.
 
It's been a good year as you can see!

HERE ARE A COUPLE WAYS YOU CAN HELP US GEAR UP TO IMPACT EVEN MORE STUDENTS

AT JIMTOWN FOR THE 2019-2020 SCHOOL YEAR...

1. NEEDED: Huddle Leaders. If you are a person of faith, would you consider mentoring 6-8
Jimtown students in a group setting this next school year?

https://www.facebook.com/watch/?v=459243588146923
https://gallery.mailchimp.com/5cebffaaa9d6a5e23684d6238/files/1a80bafa-10e3-4df8-9ce2-4a31b8964252/NG3_Huddle_Leadership_Survey_Results_2018_2019.pdf




2. NEEDED: Business and Church Partnerships - If you have a connection to a business or
church in the Baugo community that you think might have interest in supporting NG3 s̓ character,
leadership and mentoring programs at Jimtown, would you please talk with them and/or let me
know (jason@ng3.org)? We are looking for partners for the 2019-2020 School Year!

mailto:jason@ng3.org




ENDING THE SCHOOL YEAR WITH A BIG CELEBRATION!

We had a great turnout at our end-of-school-year NG3 Pizza Party on Friday, May 17 for those
students involved in an NG3 Huddle Group. Each student was encouraged to bring a friend they
want to see get involved in a Huddle Group next school year. We had 70+ students in
attendance! Thank you Coach Campbell for challenging us to be great teammates. Here's are
some pictures from the event...











Thank you for partnering with NG3 to help us transform lives and bring hope to a hurting
generation!

Jason
----------------------------------



Jason Thompson
NG3 Indiana - Area Director
jason@ng3.org 

mailto:jason@ng3.org

